M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
April 2, 2014
RE:

Financial Auditor Services RFP

The proposals for Financial Auditing Services were opened on Tuesday, March 25, 2014 at 10:15 AM. Susan Ashworth and I conducted the opening of two responses with one vendor present. 

The proposals were evaluated by a 6 member committee using the evaluation criteria specified in the RFP. Interviews were then conducted with the audit committee that consists of two Board Members.
The highest rated proposal with the lowest proposed cost was received from Barnes Dennig. After evaluating the proposals it was agreed that Barnes Dennig experience, proposed costs and fees best met the required needs of the district.
Recommendation

I recommend the Barnes Dennig proposal be accepted for the period of July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015 with the option to renew for up to three additional years.  

